
Springhurst Elementary School 2022-23

A Special Note for Grade 1-5 Families

Please Remember

● The Dobbs Ferry SchoolMessenger system provides you with superintendent announcements,
emergency bulletins, event information, budget updates, academic highlights and much more.
Email dobbsferryschools@dfsd.org if your contact information changes (email or phone), and
notify our main office as well.

● As we continue through this school year, please look out for letters/fliers that will be either
emailed to you or sent home with your child (via backpack) with important information regarding
opportunities for you to become involved in your child’s educational experience.

● Bus routes always take longer to complete the first few weeks of school. Please plan
accordingly.

● Our standards-based Report Cards will only be shared with you via the District’s eSchoolData
Parent Portal each marking period. Please be sure to sign up for this portal!!

Important Upcoming Dates

● Tuesday, September 6th - First day of school for students
● Friday, September 9th – New Parent Breakfast, 9:15 a.m.
● Wednesday, September 14th - Back-to-School Night (Grades K-2), 6:30 p.m. (details to follow)
● Wednesday, September 21st - Back-to-School Night (Grades 3-5), 6:30 p.m. (details to follow)
● Monday, September 26th and Tuesday, September 27th - School Closed – Rosh Hashanah
● Wednesday, October 5th - School Closed - Yom Kippur
● Monday, October 10th- School Closed – Columbus Day/ Indigenous People’s Day

Class Assignment

Your child's placement is indicated on his/her schedule (found on the District’s eSchoolData Parent
Portal) where you will find the name and room number of your child's teacher(s). Student placement is
a lengthy and thorough process that takes into account multiple factors and concerns. Please
refrain from calling the school office to request changes in your child's placement. Keep in mind
that children make friendships quickly and community is built within a classroom from the moment
students first enter the room. If you present school in an enthusiastic way, your child will feel assured.
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